

LAURENCREST YOUTH SERVICES INC. 510 MERCIER WEST/OUEST, CORNWALL, ONTARIO K6K 1K2 613-933-6362 • FAX: 613-936-2533



January 22, 2024

Welcome Our New Executive Director to Laurencrest Youth Services Inc.

Dear Community Partners,

The Board of Directors of Laurencrest Youth Services are thrilled to formally announce a significant milestone in the growth and development of our organization. After an extensive search, we are delighted to welcome Ms. Megan Laroche as our new Executive Director.

Megan's previous experience and commitment to our mission of helping vulnerable youth and families in our community is steadfast. Her proven leadership in the non-profit sector, combined with her credentials and passion for community empowerment, makes her an ideal fit for our organization.

As we embark on this exciting new chapter, we want to express our gratitude to Mr. Dan O'Rourke, who has played a pivotal role in the success and growth of Laurencrest. After forty-three years of service, we wish him the very best as he transitions into retirement.

Megan will officially assume day to day operations on March 1, 2024, and we are confident her vision, strategic insight, and dedication will guide us towards even greater achievements. We invite you to join us in welcoming Megan to our dynamic Laurencrest team.

We want to thank all our stakeholders and community partners for your continued support of Laurencrest and our efforts to make a difference in the lives of the youth, adults and families we are privileged to work with. We look forward to a bright future under Megan's leadership as we continue our going mission of helping others help themselves.

Sincerely,

Mr. Jamie Pollock

Amie Pallock

Board President

Laurencrest Youth Services Inc.